
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: August 6, 2020 
 
To: All clergy, religious men and women  
 
From: The Most Rev. Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., Archbishop of 

Atlanta 
 
Re: Chrism Mass set for Aug. 17 

           
 
This year’s Chrism Mass will take place on Monday, Aug. 17, at 4p.m at the 
Cathedral of Christ the King. Because of continued concerns about COVID-19, 
we will only have deans and members of the College of Consultors inside the 
church for the Mass. We will still honor our four jubilarians at the Mass:  
 

Reverend Msgr. W. Joseph Corbett 
Reverend Msgr. Francis G. McNamee 
Reverend Lawrence P. Niese 
Reverend Paul D. Williams 

 
You are invited to participate through the livestream of the Mass available on 
https://livestream.com/archatl/chrism. 
 
Your local dean will contact you about collecting the oils for your parish.  
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